
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

IUP COUNCIL OF TRUSTEES 

 

IUP continues to follow Governor Tom Wolf’s stay-at-home order for the commonwealth to meet the 

critical need of mitigating the transmission of the novel coronavirus (COVID-19). 

Because of the extensive work involved in complying with the emergency declaration, the next 

meeting of IUP Council of Trustees will be Thursday, May 7, 2020. 

 

 

 

BECAUSE OF COVID-19 SAFETY 
PRECAUTIONS AND EMERGENCY 
PREPAREDNESS, THE MEETING OF THE 
COUNCIL OF TRUSTEES OF INDIANA 
UNIVERSITY OF PENNSYLVANIA, SCHEDULED 
FOR THURSDAY, MARCH 19, 2020, WAS 
POSTPONED. 


